
 

 

As soon as you are aware that your child has tested positive for COVID or is a 

close contact to someone that has tested positive for COVID you must inform 

us immediately. 

You will receive an email on day 7. 

This will outline when you will need to 

arrange the PCR test for your child in 

order to return to school  

Your child must complete the 10-day 

isolation even if they are 

asymptomatic. 

When you receive the de-isolation certificate or negative PCR results these will need 

to be emailed to all of the following: 

• covidmedicalteam_gcs@gemsedu.com 

• The class/form teacher 

and  

• Ms Vinola - vinola.lenin@sts-group.com (if your child travels on the bus) 

Click on the following website address and complete the online form. 

https://www.gemscambridgeschool-sharjah.com/en/For-Parents/Covid-

Reporting  

Please ensure that all required information is provided. 

Do not send your child to school 

A member of staff will contact you from school within the next working day. 

They will confirm the isolation arrangements and the date your child will return 

to school. 

They will also ask you to email the Positive PCR report for your child or the 

Close Contact to covidmedicalteam_gcs@gemsedu.com. 

Positive COVID Case 

You will receive an email on day 9. 

This will remind you that in order to 

return to school you will need a de-

isolation certificate or two 

negative PCR tests taken on day 

10 and day 11.  

Close Contact 

Once you have received confirmation from the Medical Team, your child will be able 

to return to school. 

You will be contacted by your child’s class teacher/form tutor with the 

arrangements for distance learning. 

https://www.gemscambridgeschool-sharjah.com/en/For-Parents/Covid-Reporting
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